Newsletter Date 15th August 2012, Issue 11

RTBU PN BULK UPDATE

You're EA Negotiation Team

Mark Supple
Jimmy Ukmar
Brendan Lemay
Gary Teasel
John Curley
Bob Hayden
Kevin Pryor

Scheduled Meetings

28th August 2012 Redfern RTBU Office

Are Your Details Up
To Date Members
are reminded that it
is vitally important
that your mailing
address, phone
numbers & email
address are up to
date – Contact your
Depot Organiser to
ensure everything is
correct

TRAM AND BEST OF THE PROPERTY OF THE PROPERTY

On Tuesday 14th August 2012 Union met with Management Representatives at PN Office at Parramatta.

Discussions where held around what has been definitely agreed or not agreed.

Pacific National has not agreed to the following:

- 12% Super
- A penalty for working into a Golden Weekend
- The claiming for rostered shift for Personal Leave
- Total remuneration of APM towards Personal Leave
- Extending the 3 hours notice for a Cancelled Shift
- 2nd Leg not credited if 1st leg cancels
- MRD claiming rostered Shift
- Not removing Lift up / Lay Back
- Payment of BMI testing in Cat 1 medicals

RTBU has not agreed to the following:

- 6 weeks duty cycle
- 3.75% pay increase per year
- All Overtime reduced to 1.7
- Training Bond
- LSL payout between 5 and 10years of service
- 10klm Rule for Depot Relocation
- Locations for Cat 1 medicals unless rostered

Discussions are still being held around:

- 2 public holidays on the same day
- Cat 1 Medicals
- T/O Classification Structure
- Support Stream Annual Leave

Do you want to receive updates sent directly to you? Email your personal email address (no work addresses) to pnbulkea@rtbu-nsw.asn.au

Members will be kept informed as negotiations occur via these Newsletters, and in the PN / EA link at

www.locoexpress.com.au

Authorised by Bob Hayden – RTBU Locomotive Divisional Secretary

Newsletter Date 15th August 2012, Issue 11

RTBU PN BULK UPDATE

You're EA Negotiation Team

Mark Supple Jimmy Ukmar Brendan Lemay Gary Teasel John Curley Bob Hayden Kevin Pryor

Scheduled Meetings

28th August 2012 Redfern RTBU Office

Are Your Details Up
To Date Members
are reminded that it
is vitally important
that your mailing
address, phone
numbers & email
address are up to
date – Contact your
Depot Organiser to
ensure everything is
correct

- Intervals between Shifts
- Not Required when more that 1 consecutive N/R
- Payment for Available Days
- Defining what shifts will receive a Wakeup Call
- Support Stream Classification Structure
- Banking of Worked Available Days
- Remuneration
- Specific Reasons to keep Rostered Job
- Terminal Driver (level 3) locations
- Short Shift return ex rest

Your negotiating team have rejected PN's offer is not acceptable and that our claim as endorsed by members remains at MIN 5% per year plus an extra 1.25% make up for the PIP payment a 4 week duty cycle and overtime to remain at 1.8. We also don't endorse the Document at this stage.

The next meeting will be on the 28th August 2012 at RTBU's office in Redfern, should further meetings be required these shall be confirmed at the meeting.

There is no agreement between the Parties that the next meeting on the 28th August 2012, will be the final meeting.



Do you want to receive updates sent directly to you? Email your personal email address (no work addresses) to pnbulkea@rtbu-nsw.asn.au

Members will be kept informed as negotiations occur via these Newsletters, and in the PN / EA link at

www.locoexpress.com.au

Authorised by Bob Hayden – RTBU Locomotive Divisional Secretary